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Happy New Year 2025

Click here to watch DG Mark's January message

Important message from DG Mark regarding DACdb billing
Issues

I am writing to address questions about a billing from DACdb many of our District
6360 clubs have recently received. The charge reflected on this bill is in the amount of
$2.99 per club member for a new product called IGNITE Mobile which is an application
members can install on their mobile device. Many club members do not use this
product and we do not endorse this billing.

I want to clarify that there has been no change in policy about what DACdb services
the District covers for the clubs. District 6360 directly pays DACdb for the subscription
that includes the basic services provided by DACdb and will continue to do so. When a
club pays their dues, the district covers the expense of DACdb.

Each club should make their own determination as to whether this is an additional
value added service they want to pay for out of the dues they charge their members.
The basic services of DACdb will continue to be paid for by the district. Personally, |
do not use IGNITE Mobile or DACdb Mobile but have the full application loaded on my
phone. It works just fine.

It has been years since the district increased member dues and as you know, there
was no increase this year. Please let me, Ed Foster or Mark Rodge know if you have
additional questions.

Mark Odland, Governor 2024-2025
District 6360
269-369-6984
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Passing of Edie Rosenfeld

We recently learned of the passing of Edie Rosenfeld, wife of Past District Governor Dick
Rosenfeld, on January 25, 2024.

Edie and Dick were united in marriage in 1953 and enjoyed over 70 years together. Dick served
as District Governor in 1991-1992, and is a member of the Rotary Club of Jackson. Both Dick
and Edie have been tremendous assets to our District over many years.

Our sincerest sympathy to Dick and the rest of his family as we fondly remember Edie.

Expressions of sympathy and other notes can be sent to Dick at:
Richard Rosenfeld

1200 Earhart Rd.

Apt. 258

Ann Arbor, MI 48105

January is Vocational Service Month

Our Rotary International Director Chris Etienne reminds us that January is Vocational Service
Month.

The Object of Rotary is a philosophical statement to encourage and foster the ideal of service as
a basis of worthy enterprise.

Read More

Invitation to join our District Mental Health Committee

Happy New Year!

You're invited ...
to join D6360 Mental Health Committee.

Please email: jacquie@pdispirit.com

Happy Mental Health and Well Being.
Happy 2025!

E ey Mental Health
Rotary io<: Initiatives

District 6360

Rotary Poetry Awards
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Happy New Year!!!
We are so proud to announce the annual International Rotary Poetry Awards.

This year’s winner could come from your very own district and receive the Rotary Poet of the
Year Award. Last year’'s winner came from Denmark.

Follow this link for lots of great information: (www.rotarypoetry.org).

Read More

Schedule a program on The Rotary Foundation in your
club

The

Rotary

Foundation

The Rotary Foundation is Rotary's most impactful -- and most confusing -- program.

Just a reminder that we have assembled some speakers on The Rotary Foundation who can
present a great Rotary Foundation program at your club.

R Mor

We're Hiring!

WE RE
HIRING

ROTARY DISTRICT 6360 ADMINISTRATAIVE ASSISTANT

e

Send Your Cv And Resume To :
_—_—
rotarydistrict6360@gmail.com

Job Description in Link Below

Hours and Compensation Negotiable

Rotary District 6360 is hiring!

We are looking for a service-minded Rotarian who is proficient in Microsoft Office, Google, and
DACdb applications to serve as our District Administrative Assistant.
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Events

January 6th, 7:30-8:15 PM
Membership Meeting

Read More

Submissions welcome to District Newsletter

District newsletters are published the first of each month (focusing on District news and events)
and the 15th of each month (focusing on club news and events).

If you have an item you’d like to submit for the newsletter, please send it at least three days
prior to the publication date. Submissions can be sent to:

RotaryDistrict6360@gmail.com
We welcome graphics! Please make sure that graphics are in the JPG, PNG, or GIF format.

Items can be news from your club, projects, events, and fun things! Thanks for helping make
our District newsletter great!

January 13th, 5:30-6:30 PM January 14th, 6:30-7:15 PM
2025-2026 Club President Essentials Club Presidents' Meeting
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